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From : The Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject : 2019 Regional Palaro Welcome Night

Date 2 November 29, 2019

1.

In line with the conduct of the 2019 Regional Palaro, the Schools Division of Zamboanga del
Norte, in coordination with the Provincial Government of Zamboanga del Norte, will be hosting
the 2019 Governor’s Night on December 1, 2019, 6 PM, at the Dipolog City Events and Sports
Center, Olingan, Dipolog City.

The Governor’s Night is the way of the Provincial Governor Roberto Y. Uy to thank all the officials
of the Zamboanga Peninsula Regional Athletic Association (ZPRAA) for choosing Dipolog City as
the host for the 2019 Regional Palaro and to officially welcome them — let them witness the rich
culture and experience the genuine hospitality of Zanortehanons.

In view of this, this office hereby encourages and authorizes the participation of a few/select
teachers who are shortlisted to perform on the said event. Expenses that may be incurred relative
to their participation shall be chargeable against local funds/school MOOE subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For more information, please contact SEPS Jessie E. Elacan of the Social Mobilization and
Networking Section through mobile number 0908 875 9854.

For guidance and compliance.

For the Schools Division Superintendent:

LOURMA I. POCULAN, CESE
OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In~Charge



